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SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.08 Date — 14/08/2017
To: All Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Contribution of Indigenous Materials for the Mega - Project

Dear Parents,

We are gearing up for our second Project Approach related to Art and Craft starting from 21/08/17 to
22/09/17 .It is going to be a mega project which will involve in-depth investigation of a real-world and
important curricular topic and culminate in an exhibition in an open setup. Children would be exploring
Colours, Textures,Paper and Weaving. Parents who can contribute to the exploration in anyway are
welcome to Voluteer as a resource person. We also would appreciate if parents could contribute some
things as mentioned below towards the project.

Paper: Old magazines,Newspapers.greeting/wedding cards.decorative papers which can be
recycled.waste papers.left over wall papers.different sizes and shapes of boxes.

Fabric: Old clothes(saris.jeans, T-shirt.wool.jute yarn.colourful duppattas.cotton leggings). Satin
Ribbons. Sari Border.

Indigenous:Old cycle tyres.textured objects.left over tiles/wooden floorings.palm leaves,

Parents are requested not to buy anything but recycle .We would also request you to please ensure that
the materials are washed and cleaned for reuse. The collection drive for the same would start from
16™ August 2017, Wednesday to 23" August 201 7, Wednesday. Parents are therefore, requested to
drop the Materials at the Counselor Cabin (during the respective child’s pick and drop time).

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sharmistha Chakraborty
The Principal,
Redbricks Pre School.



